
Huntsville Alabama L5 Society (HAL5)
your local chapter of the

National Space Society
presents

Researching a SAFE Nuclear
Rocket Engine

The NASA
Safe Affordable
Fission Engine

(SAFE) Program

a free public presentation by
Dr. George Schmidt, Deputy Manager
NASA Marshall Propulsion Research Center

Wednesday, July 18, 2001
7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at the

 Huntsville/Madison County Public Library
The public is invited.  Admission is FREE.  A social at Shoney's will follow the meeting.

For more information:  call Ronnie Lajoie at 461-5934 (day) or 721-1083 (evenings).


